
 

OREGON CUSD220 DISTRICT COUNSELING DEPARTMENT 
The Oregon CUSD220 Counseling Department will address the needs of all 

students regarding academics, social-emotional wellness, 

and career and postsecondary planning. 

 
Oregon Elementary School, Pre- K, – 3 Counselor: Kelly Albrecht  
Oregon Elementary School, 3 - 6 Social Worker: Josep Montanola 
David L. Rahn, 7-8 Counselor: Joanna Cermak 
Oregon High School, 9-12 Counselors: Shannon Cremeens and Jim Turffs  

 

April 2018 Monthly Report  

Oregon Elementary School  
● Mrs. Albrecht helped plan the Spring OES Family Night/Talent Show, it was well attended, over 100 people. The 6th grade Student 

Leaders Club raised $180 to donate to the Farm Rescue Foundation. 5th grade Student Leaders organized and began holding classroom 
spelling bee for 3rd and 4th grades to get them excited for the Scripts Bee. She had 25 small group counseling meetings, and met with 30 
students individually.  

● Mr. Montanola met with 50 students individually several times. He ran two bereavement support groups, 35 philosophical discussion 
groups, four social skills groups and two peer conflict groups with a total of 75 students, and 176 individualized student work in class 
interventions.  

 
 



 

David L. Rahn Junior High School 
 

● Mrs. Cermak continues to meet with students individually and in groups. 
● Served as Test Coordinator for DLR’s PARCC testing 
● Worked with staff on student placement for courses for 2018-19 
● Meetings for April included: IEP meetings (DLR and OES), one new student orientation, truancy meeting, parent meetings, Scheduling 

Committee, 4th quarter SOAR committee, and Service Day Committee 
 

Oregon High Schoo​l  
● Mr. Turffs coordinated testing for April 10th.  Juniors took the SAT while 9th and 10th graders took versions of the PSAT. 
● SAT retakes were provided by Mr. Turffs and Ms. Cremeens on April 24th for those who missed the required April 10th date.  
● Ms. Cremeens attended IEP meetings at OHS and DLR (8th grade transition). 
● Mr. Turffs completed demographics/Student Information Packs for the AP testing that takes place during the month of May. He also 

coordinated all testing sites for the 2018 test administrations. 

District Student Services Department 
● Ms. Cremeens and Mr. Montanola participated in the interview panel for the new counselor.  
● District counselors provided grief counseling supports on Sunday, April 15th and Monday, April 16th at OHS. 
● District Student Services Team met on APril 17th for a monthly meeting.  

 

 


